
During
recent weeks a srnall group of Sutton Coldfield Vesey Rotarians, have been
assisting as Pitch Advisors for a national charity called The Challenge. During
the summer season the Challenge run a Govemment programme that helps young
teenagers prepare for work life and transition into adulthood. The prograrnme is
made up of a series of challenges where participants establish cornmunity
projects, build and develop trust, responsibility understanding and empathy for
themselves, each other and their community. As Pitch Advisors, Rotarians gave
advice and expertise to improve these projects making them even more
impactful.


